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PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING 

Held via Audio Webinar Pursuant to Temporary Emergency Orders 

Members:  Chairman Jonke Legislators Nacerino & Sullivan 

 

Tuesday                                                          6:00PM                                             March 9, 2021 

(Special Protective & Special Full Immediately Followed) 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00PM by Chairman Jonke who requested that Legislator 

Albano lead in the Pledge of Allegiance.  Upon roll call Legislators Nacerino, Sullivan and 

Chairman Jonke were present.   

 

Item #3 - Approval/ Fund Transfer (21T034)/ To Cover Overtime Costs Incurred for 

January 2021 Due to Six (6) Vacancies and One (1) Officer on 207C/ Sheriff Langley  

 

Legislator Sullivan questioned if this the way we normally handle a transfer of funds early in the 

year.  He stated that is a question for Finance Commissioner Carlin. 

 

Chairman Jonke stated Finance Commissioner Carlin is not on the meeting call.  He stated if this 

item is moved out of committee tonight, Legislator Sullivan’s questions can be addressed at the 

Audit & Administration Meeting, by Commissioner Carlin. 

 

Legislator Sullivan confirmed that would be fine.   

 

Legislator Nacerino stated this is a standard request dictated by the fact that there are Officers 

out on 207C and there are vacancies in the Sheriff’s Department.  

 

Chairman Jonke stated his agreement with Legislator Nacerino’s comments.   

 

Chairman Jonke made a motion to Approve Fund Transfer (21T034)/ To Cover Overtime Costs 

Incurred for January 2021 Due to Six (6) Vacancies and One (1) Officer on 207C; Seconded by 

Legislator Nacerino.  All in favor.  

 

Item #4 - FYI/ 2021/ Accident Report– Duly Noted  

 

Item #5 - FYI/2021/ Incident Report – Duly Noted  

 

Item #6 - Other Business - None 

 

Item #7 - Adjournment 

 

There being no further business at 6:07 PM Chairman Jonke made a motion to adjourn; 

Seconded by Legislator Nacerino.  All in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Deputy Clerk Diane Trabulsy. 


